Danielle Delaney

From: Kiku Daniels <onlyTkiku@gmail.com>
Sent: Wednesday, May 31, 2023 2:22 PM

To: mwade@newton.ma.gov; Danielle Delaney
Subject: Public Auto Cancelation

[DO NOT OPEN links/attachments unless you are sure the content is safe. ]

Dear Sir and Madam,

Thank you for your phone calls and reminders regarding inspections for the public auto license. | am making the
difficult decision to cancel my public auto status. | am neither getting the contracts needed nor making a enough
money to justify the cost of commercial insurance premiums.

Kindly remove Mindful Livery, LLC from the rolls and your calling list.

Best regards,

Kikuyu "Kiku" Daniels
617-794-4923




